ABES Institute of Technology
ABESIT/RO/Notices/05/2017-18/05 20™ July 2017

Reminder Notice for Bus Registration for year 2017-18

This information is for all those students who wish to use transport
facility (Bus) for the Academic Session 2017-18.

The Institute is planning to ply bus on scheduled routes for the session
2017-18. This facility will be arranged if number of students desiring the
bus facility reaches the required numbers.

Therefore, students interested for the bus facility are required to submit
their application duly filled on the prescribed format (available in
Registrar Office) latest by 28" July 2017.

The bus charges for the session i.e. 2017-18 are Rs 16,000/-, which is to
be paid by 30" July 2017.

Regis

C.C. to:-
» Hon’ble Chairman Sir/ Advisor Sir,
Director Sir,
Head — Deptt. of CSE/IT/ECE/EEE/ME/CE/Applied Science,
Dr. Rakesh Singh Tomar, Head — Library,
Mr. Nitin Jain, Head — CRC,
Mr. Sachin Sharma, Head — Accounts Department,
Warden — Boys’ Hostel,
Warden — Girls” Hostel,
Examinations Cell,
+ Notice Board - ABESIT & Hostel (Boys™ & Girls’),
« Records Room,
- ABESIT web-site.
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